
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 6/21/2010 4:56:01 PM
To: 'jf2@cpuc.ca.gov' (jf2@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Strauss, Robert L. (rls@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: LTRFO evaluation methodology 

Julie,
Following up on my voicemail, I'd like to come talk with you and Bob about some of the findings in ALJ 
Farrar's PD on PG&E's Long Term Request for Offers regarding PG&E's evaluation methodology. 
PG&E is concerned that the PD doesn't reflect a robust understanding of the LTRFO and wants to be 
sure the Commission understands the processes, criteria, and calculations we used. If it works for you, 
I'd like to schedule some time for Roy or Todd and I to come talk with you and your team about it. 
Would late this week work, or early next?

Thanks,
Trina
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